
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/18/2016 4:46:25 PM
Subject: FW: FYI - Rep. McEachern

Attachments: The Honorable Joe McEachern - Richland County Recreation Commission.pdf

Katie & Hal,

We received the attached letter regarding members of the Richland County Recreation Commission. We wanted to 
check with you to see if you have any background on the Governor's authority to remove members of this 
commission. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Haley

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 12:21 PM 
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: FW: FYI - Rep. McEachern

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 4:43 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FYI - Rep. McEachern

Has this letter come to your attention? I am checking my IQ, so I apologize for the delay.
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